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merci molte grazie 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 28, 2017, at 08:57, Renga, Dana <renga.1@osu.edu> wrote:

Dear Garett,
This looks like a great course! Concurrence granted (even though you mention no
email is necessary). All best, Dana
 
--
Dana Renga
Director of Graduate Studies, Italian
Associate Professor and Chair
The Department of French and Italian 
Affiliate Professor, Film Studies
The Ohio State University
1775 College Rd., Columbus, OH 43210

 
 

From: "Heysel, Garett" <heysel.1@osu.edu>
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2017 at 10:34 PM
To: "Renga, Dana" <renga.1@osu.edu>
Cc: "Willging, Jennifer" <willging.1@osu.edu>, "Conklin, Alice"
<conklin.44@osu.edu>, "Aski, Janice" <aski.1@osu.edu>
Subject: Concurrence
 
Dear Dana,
The attached course has been reviewed by the Arts and Humanities Curricular Panel as
part of regular curricular review process.  Given that it treats French history and
culture, and given that an education abroad course taught by Danielle Marx-Scouras
has been offered 2 times now – also travelling to France and southern France, it seems
that concurrence from FRIT would be a good expected.
I’m including Professor Alice Conklin on this message for assurance.  While the
attached course also tangentially considers topics covered in Professor Marx-Scouras’s
course, I believe that both courses serve the university well and serve the university
differently.  In that light, I seek your department’s concurrence.
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Please know that that:

History would not offer this course in the same term that FRIT offered the
course currently approved and instructed by Professor Marx-Scouras. 
Furthermore, History would always coordinate with FRIT in any future offering of
the History course, and consider cross-listing if that was appropriate.
The attached course was specially designed to appeal to and recruit students in
Pell eligible programs (with high economic need) and participating in ODI-
scholars programs or the ASC PASS scholars program exclusively. 
Professor Conklin’s course is open to ODI and PASS Scholars for SU18 only at this
point.   If FRIT offers a course addressing France beyond borders in SU 19, then
Professor Conklin’s course would either not run, or postpone.  It would make no
sense to offer 2 courses in the same regions in France at the same time.
Professor Conklin’s course has been developed and priced to specifically address
the lack of diverse participation in education abroad across the university and
has no intention of competing with any other university abroad program.
Simply put, I think that FRIT can only benefit from Professor Conklin’s course and
her expertise in French history in order to further a view to mutual collaboration
in education abroad courses that encourage interest in French diversity.

Let me know if you or your faculty have any concerns.  Please advise within 2 weeks. 
No response indicates that concurrence is assumed.  An email response is sufficient
and if there are any concerns, please let us know.
All my best,
Garett
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Garett R. Heysel, PhD
Assistant Dean, Global Education and
Senior Lecturer French
College of Arts and Sciences 
114 University Hall, 230 N. Oval Mall, Columbus, OH 43210
614-292-5130 Office
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